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Minutes from (virutal) meeting on June 2, 2020
Prepared by: Aaron Fleming, Secretary

8 a.m.: Community News

• Brianne from CHCURC, drive in will be increased to Tues-Sat. Looking for private security 
instead of Cincinnati police.  Jeremy suggested a movie night for CH business owners and or 

• Karen Hartman talked about the Garden Walk on June 20, 10am-3pm. Tickets on Eventbrite. 
• Forum has not been meeting so no updates from them. 
• Karen Hartman says the city street planter program will be resumed in July. The CHBA NBD 

funds will be to pay for the program. 

8:15 a.m.: Round Robin

• Mindy Nagle, College Hill Pilates & Physical Therapy: Happy to report that she is back in her 
office seeing three patients a day. People have been asking for a list of black owned 
businesses. Can we compile a list? Briannne and Mindy will put the list together.  

• Karen Hartman, CPA: everything is going well. Still meeting clients at the door and mailing 
returns back to them to limit personal contact.  

• Jeremy Boerger, Boerger Consulting: Still keeping on—not too much to report. 
• Sandra Shakir, Inspire Salon & Boutique: Opening up today! Clients will wear masks, 

sanitize, etc.  
• Marty Russell, eXp Realty: Being cautious during the open houses and showing.   
• Aaron Fleming, College Hill Yoga / Flemco Designs: Online classes for now but revenue is 

down because of social distancing. Flemco Design still up and running.    
• Corlelss Berry, Chozen 4 U: Open on May 12. Business is going well and slowly increasing. 

Doing some promoting. 
• Terry Owen, Silk Road Textiles. Hoped up May 12 by appointment only. Will continue that 

format for a couple of weeks. Sales are around 80% of the usual. Three employees are back 
from being furloughed. People coming in are happy they are open and taking the precautions. 
Staff are in the higher risk group. 

8:45 a.m.: On-going business

We should discuss with CHCURC to find out if they will be maintaining the Emergency Fund on-
going. If they are not the CHBA should decide if we want to create a fund. The Shutdown 
Stories can be used to drive money to the fund.  
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College Hill “safe promise”: everyone gave their opinion on what type of safe procedures sign 
we could hang in the businesses. Brianne is going to create a draft of the document, send it to 
some business owners for feedback. 

Terry says the Goldman Sachs business program is virtually going to Capitol Hill to bring issues 
for small business. The program is going to be starting again this summer, let her know if you’d 
like to sign up—she can help with a referral. 


